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     Newton Tony  
Wiltshire  
SP4 0HF    

Telephone: 01980 629232  
 email: admin @newtontony.wilts.sch.uk  

website: www.newtontony.wilts.sch.uk 
 

                                                                                                              10th June 2024 
Year 6 Salisbury Cathedral Service 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
On Monday 17th June 2024, Year 6 pupils have been invited to Salisbury Cathedral, Salisbury, 
Wiltshire, SP1 2EJ  https://www.salisburycathedral.org.uk/. We have been selected by the 
Dioceses of Salisbury to attend the Salisbury Cathedral Year 6 Leaver’s morning service from 
10.15am- 2.00pm.   
 
We will be travelling by staff cars. The children will be departing from school at 9.30am and we 
aim to return to school by 12.30pm; traffic permitting.  Mrs Leatham and Mrs Sweeney will be 
accompanying the children. 
 
All children will need to come to school in smart school uniform. If you have a white shirt, can your 
child wear it as we will be wearing school ties (provided by the school to borrow).  The tie will fit 
with a polo shirt so please do not purchase a school shirt just for this event.  Your child also needs 
to bring a packed lunch. 
 
We are aware that some of the secondary schools are having transition days on this date 
so you may want your child to attend these days instead of the cathedral. 

 
Please follow the link below to register your child’s details to attend 
 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/5RQDQxWqDS 
 
Kind regards 

SPriestley 
Miss S Priestley 
Head Teacher  

 
 

                                                                                                                        

 

Head Teacher: Miss S Priestley  
email: head @newtontony.wilts.sch.uk 
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